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31st January 2024 

Dear Families 

 

Joint Trip to Sennen! 

 

Next Wednesday (7th February) Puffins and Choughs will be heading to Sennen for a 

morning of learning and fun! 

Choughs are visiting the Lifeboat Station and learning about how the RNLI help people 

who get into trouble at sea. We will be having a look around the lifeboat itself as well 

as trying on some of the specialist clothing worn by these real life superheroes. 

Puffins will be heading to the beach where we will be modelling the solar system to 

scale using various objects, starting with something as small as a peppercorn. This is a 

fantastic opportunity to apply what we have learnt in the classroom to a real-world 

context. 

We will then all convene on the beach and build some sand sculptures that show off 

who WE are in celebration of Children’s Mental Health Week. We will also build some 

dams to follow up Choughs learning!  

Please can children bring plenty of layers as well as a waterproof coat (and 

waterproof trousers if you have them) on this day. It will not be as much fun if we are 

wet and cold! Please can children bring welly boots and have another pair of shoes 

at school to change into once we're back. We will be back at school in time for lunch 

which will warm us all up a bit! Children will also need to bring snacks and a water 

bottle, as usual. 

We respectfully request a voluntary contribution of £5 per child.  The funds raised will 

not come close to covering the cost of the trip, but will enable us to continue to offer 

these fun opportunities for learning.   

Please consent and make payment using the School Gateway app. 

 

 

Many thanks 

 

The St Levan Team 


